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STEM Advocacy Continues
The first STEM hands-on industry exhibition at
The Works was on February 21, 2009 when
the Port Authority and its Aerospace Center
customers took over for a Sunday. It was a
then-record crowd of parents and kids
mingling with industry to learn about the
value of STEM skills. Mark your calendars.
February 16 and 17, 2019 marks the 10" year
of STEMfest at The Works.

GO TO: attheworks.org/stemfest/

Sprucing Up For Autumn Construction
Projects continue at the Aerospace Center this Autumn. From
painting and entrance reconstruction at the Boeing Building to
building construction along Kaiser Drive, the pace of capital
projects isn’t being slowed by cold weather.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

A Word From Our CEO

What is economic development? Port Authority CEO Rick Platt
spotlights the story of Sofidel, an Italian company which spent
Manufacturing Week opening a new plant in Circleville, as an
example of successful economic development.

GO TO: RickPlatt.com




